
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Georg• E. Mayer 
Sae1etary 

August 13, 1993 

Mr. P. C. Christiansen 
C.M. Christiansen Company 
P.O. Box 100 
Phelps, WI 54554 

North Central D1,trlct Haadqwuurs 
Box 818 

Rhinelander, Wl1con1ln 64601 
TELEPHONE 716-369-8900 

TELEFAX 716-369-8932 

IN REPLY REFER TO: C.M. Christiansen 

SUBJECT: Monitoring Well Installation/Sampling and Soil Sampling at C.M. 
Christiansen Pole-Dipping Site 

Dear Mr. Christiansen:: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank-you for taking the time to talk with me 
on July 27, 1993. As we discussed, I have enclosed a copy of some information on 
pentachlorphenol (pep). I obtained this information from the Department's Water 
Supply Program. In addition, I have attached a copy of the results of pep testing that 
was done on sediments from Military Creek in September 1992. 

I would also like to request your permission, Mr. Christiansen, to install three 
groundwater monitoring wells and take soil samples at the old pole dipping site. I 
anticipate the drill rig will install the wells the week of September 6, 1993. We would 
then return to the site the week of September 20, 1993, and take samples from these 
wells. At that time, we would also take four soil samples. This work would be done 
as part of a Superfund Site Assessment Site Inspection (SI). The work is to be 
performed by the State of Wisconsin Department of Natural, Resources (WDNR) under 
a cooperative agreement with the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). 

If you would like, Mr. Christiansen, you are welcome to take split samples from any 
of the samples that will be collected during the week of September 20, 1993. If you 
are interested in split sampling with us, please let me know. 
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Once again, Mr. Christiansen, the well installation is scheduled for the week of 
September 6, 1993 and the sampling for the week of September 20, 1993. If there are 
any changes from that schedule, I will telephone you to let you know. 

I would appreciate your written permission to proceed with the well drilling and 
sampling as scheduled. Please indicate your approval and permission by signing both 
copies of the last page of this letter as provided, and return one to me. The second 
copy may be retained for your records. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to contact 
me at (715)- 362-7616. Your cooperation is appreciated, Mr. Christiansen. Thank­
you. 

Sincerely, . 

{}m1ue j {Zv!zn.a/c_ 
Connie J. Antonuk 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 



As the owner of C. M. Christiansen Company, I hereby grant the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources, its employees, and duly authorized representatives 
to enter upon, have access to, and collect and remove samples from that property as 
part of the Site Inspection outlined in the above letter. 

Property Manager /Owner 
Signature: Date: -------------- ----

Mailing Address of Manager/Owner: _____________ _ 

Area Code and Phone Number: 


